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Dear readers, 

It is our pleasure to bring in a new issue – Volume 11, Issue2, 2015 -- of SEEU 
Review to professors, professionals, students and other interested readers. 

This edition of the SEEU Review is general in conception. Readers of this 
journal will know that the preceding edition of this Review was dedicated to the 
800th anniversary of Magna Carta, and it specifically reprinted essays presented 
at the South East European University conference to celebrate this document and 
its ideas. These proceedings are available online as a special edition. 

This issue, however, is unspecific in structure. It is open to all forms of 
scholarly inquiry. It does not focus on papers upon a particular topic, but openly 
reflects the diversity of academic endeavor. The lack of specific thematic topic is 
intentional—we seek to publish the best papers from the study areas taught and 
researched at our university, thus embodying the integrated and diverse nature of 
South East European University. 

The second issue of the 11th volume of SEEU Review, has continued to be 
anonymously peer-reviewed. This time the peer review team was composed of 
scholars who span the region. This issue embraces topics related to international 
relations, demographic studies, inheritance law, clinical law teaching, economic 
transition processes in Southeast European countries, monetary studies, et al.       

It is the hope of the editors and the reviewers that this issue of SEEU Review 
is a serious contribution to scholarship. The authors have worked hard on this 
scholarship and research, and we welcome the opportunity to publish it. 

Editor-in-chief, 
Andrew Goodspeed  

  


